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REFERENDUM RESULTS 

Moderator Carleen Quinn declared the polls open at 6:00 a.m. and closed at 

8:00 p.m. at the Town Meeting Hall on Tuesday, July 25, 2017 with the 

following question on the ballot: 

Shall the Town of East Haddam budget of $30,782,211, as 

recommended by the Board of Finance for fiscal year 2017-2018 be 

approved? 

YES 668 

NO 590 

  

1258 votes cast, including ( 20 ) absentee ballots. 

The Moderator declared the referendum passed. 

 

Attest: Debra H. Denette, Town Clerk 

July 26, 2017 

 

 


